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Secretary for Home Affairs
Home Affairs Bureau
31/F, Southorn Centre
130 Hennessy Road
Wan Chai
Hong Kong

(Attn : Miss Anges Kwan
      Assistant Secretary (4)2)

1 April 2002
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Dear Miss Kwan,

Resolution of the Board of Directors of the Po Leung Kuk (L.N. 35 of 2002)

Further to our letter of 15 March 2002 and your letter of 26 March 2002,
we have additional points for your clarification as follows :-

(a) Are donations to the Po Leung Kuk held on trust or otherwise?

(b) Will donations made before the Resolution came into operation be used
for the new object, i.e. to undertake charitable work outside Hong
Kong?

(c) Are there any similar local charitable organisations undertaking
charitable work outside Hong Kong?

We look forward to receiving your reply in both languages at your
earliest convenience.

Yours faithfully,

(Kitty Cheng)
Assistant Legal Adviser

c.c.  CAS(2)5
c.c.  LA


